
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Mayor Bill Gillespie, Jr., City of Prattville 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Monday, August 19, 2019 

RE:  Flags lowered honoring former Prattville Mayor Clarence Gray Price   

 

 

I hereby authorize you to order flags be flown at half-staff in the city of Prattville to honor 

former Prattville Mayor Clarence Gray Price, who died on Sunday, August 18, 2019, for his 

visionary leadership and dedicated service to the city of Prattville and the Autauga County 

School System. 

The flags in the city of Prattville may be flown at half-staff on the day of his interment Thursday, 

August 22, 2019 until sunset.  
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